
Bromsgrove District Council – 15th May 2024 
Member Questions 

 
1. From Councillor R. Hunter 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Environmental Services and 
Community Safety 
 
“When will members have the opportunity to input into the play audit with 

respect to their individual wards?” 

2. From Councillor D. Nicholl 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Planning and Regulatory Services 

“When will the Council publish the next consultation on the local plan review?” 

3. From Councillor J. Robinson 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Finance and Enabling Services 

“When will the Ward Fund allocation for the 2024/25 financial year be available 

for members to access?” 

4. From Councillor S. Robinson 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Environmental Services and 

Community Safety 

“It was recently reported that two thirds of councils expect not to hit the 

Government’s deadline of April 2026 for introducing food waste collections. 

This is because of a shortfall between the funding committed by Government 

and what is actually needed to undertake the work. What does this mean for 

Bromsgrove?” 

 

 

 

 
 
 


